
 Year 2 Welcome Letter 2020 
Welcome to the World Beaters and Golden Wonders. We have had a fantastic first week and the children have settled into life in Year 2 

wonderfully.  

Our Topic 

 

Our topic this half term is ‘Why was the Great Fire of London 

significant?’ 

 Our Come and See topic is Beginnings.  

   
 
 

 
 
  

PE 

Our PE days are Mondays and Thursdays. Children should come to 

school wearing their PE kit every week, this includes pumps/ trainers 

and a track suit during the cold weather. 

Please make sure your child’s name is in every piece of their PE kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Reading books  

 

Please find the time to read with your child as often as possible.  

Once you have read with your child please sign their Reading Record 

and we will do the same when we read with them in school. 

 

 
 
                 

Homework 

 
We will be sending homework home each week – one piece will be 

English and one will be Maths. We will also send spellings home. 

Please support your child and school by taking the time to help your 

child with their homework when needed. 

Homework will be sent home every Friday. 

 

 
 

 

 Mrs Roscoe, Mr Joel & Mrs Lester – Class Teachers 

 

Mrs Davidson – Teaching Assistant 


